Varga, Tom

e —— ]
From: Grace Van Doren <gteddybear@shcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:15 PM
To: Varga, Tom
Subject: Cedar St
Dear Sir:

We live at the end of Rasmussen Lane off Cedar St in fort Bragg.

The speed bumps that were placed there made the street dangerous and hard (almost impossible) to drive.
Ask the workers that come from the city yard at the east end of Cedar and had to drive that street daily!

Ask the poor people who came from work every day and had to maneuver the gigantic speed “mountain” at
the other end of the street before getting to the surprise speed bumps in the middle.

My friends quit using that part of Cedar and would go to any lengths to get here by using Oak and Sanderson.
Cedar is a very narrow street with parking on only one side. We cannot speed down that street even if we
were so inclined so why the draconian speed bumps on our little neighborhood street?

Thank you for removing them and Please, Please do not listen to anyone who ever said they were a good idea.
Sincerely,
Bill and Grace Van Doren



